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October 20, 2023
Dear Principal Leung

I am delighted to share a piece of good news with all the members of Shek Lei Catholic

Primary School.

Ho Tun Sing ({a[2&.), one of the alumni of your school, has been accepted by the
Department of Architecture and Civil Engineering of the City University of Hong Kong.
Tun Sing has completed his secondary education at our school and is now an

independent and prudent young adult who is well equipped for future challenges.

| look forward to working in collaboration with you to nurture the young talent for

society.

Sincerely

Lau Kwong Yip
Principal

Lai King Catholic Secondary School



